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 Prishtina, June 14, 2013 
 
Dear Mr. Child, 
 
Thank you for your letter of May 31, 2013 with the reference EEAS. MDR. A4/SC/EM/ 2013, 
regarding the hosting of the Liaison Officer and his staff within the premises of the EU.  
 
I have the pleasure to announce that the Government of the Republic of Kosovo agrees with the 
terms of your offer. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
Edita Tahiri 
Deputy Prime Minister 
Head of Kosova Delegation at the Technical Dialogue 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Cc:  Ambassador Vincent DEGERT / EU Delegation Belgrade 
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